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Commissioners Present: Mia Kartiganer, Michael Triplett, Pierrette Guimond, Bea vonTobel 
Guests Present: Neil Singer, Jeanne Sharpe, Stephen Gharst 
Members of the Public Present: Eric Gourley, Blythe Simpson, Poke Haffner, Minor Lile, Kimberly 
Kimple, Sadie Bailey, Bob Waunch, Janet Schaeffer, Tuck Wilson, Ranna McNeil, Diane Craig, 
Fred Klein, Matt Fikse, Robert Hamilton, Bob Gamble, Gil Blinn, et al unverified. 
 
CALL TO ORDER/DETERMINATION OF QUORUM 
The Zoom© meeting was called to order at 11:00am by chair Kartiganer, who verified presence 
of a quorum. 
 
COMMUNITY FORUM WITH THREE FINAL AIRPORT MANAGER CANDIDATES 
Chair Kartiganer noted for those present that their microphones would be muted unless they 
were recognized to ask a question of the candidates. The chair then introduced the first 
candidate, Neil Singer, for an opening statement, followed by open questions from those in 
attendance. Six attendees posed questions. The allotted time for Mr. Singer ended at 12:00N. 
 
Chair Kartiganer introduced Jeanne Sharpe, who provided information about her interest and 
background, and answered questions from approximately 10 members of the audience. Her 
interview time ended at 12:50pm. 
 
At 1:00pm, chair Kartiganer introduced Steve Gharst, who also provided an opening statement 
covering his interest and background experience, and then fielded questions from about six 
attendees. Interview time expired at 2:00pm. 
 
Kartiganer thanked all three candidates for appearing at the meeting during the truncated time 
allotment and via Zoom©, visiting the island and chatting with available citizens during their time 
here. She also thanked the public for their attendance, participation and questions during the 
search process. 
 
NEXT MEETING/ADJOURNMENT 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for 5:00pm on June 11, via Zoom© teleconference, unless 
announced otherwise. 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:08pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bea vonTobel, Secretary 
 
 


